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Dear Parents and Carers, 
I hope everyone has had some time to relax 
and rejuvenate over the past two weeks. The 
weather has certainly turned into a real      
winter experience and the forecast is for 
some snow this week! 
Term 3 is upon us and the most exciting 
way to begin the term was by spending the 
day with the music man, Andrew Chinn. 
Staff enjoyed a wonderful day on Monday 
with an opportunity to reflect through  
spiritual opportunities provided by Andrews 
music. The students have also enjoyed a     
fantastic day today singing, dancing and           
listening to the stories of Andrew and the 
meaning behind some of his songs. We will 
continue to enjoy Andrewõs music in school 
liturgies and activities. 
We welcome Assoc Professor Kaye Lowe back 
to St Maryõs this week. Kaye continues to  
support staff in implementing the Inquiry  
approach across all aspects of literacy.  
Please remember ski notes are now due in for 
our ski excursion that will take place on  
Monday 14th August. 
We are delighted to announce our new  
Robotics program for all students K-6 this 
term. Exciting times ahead! 
A special welcome back to Mrs Mercedes 
Brown. Mrs Brown will take on a 3 day  
teaching position for the next two terms  
replacing Miss Amy Buckmaster. 
Best wishes for a wonderful term ahead. 

 
 
 
 

Mrs Christine Baron 
Principal 
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Branch Out, Blossom and Grow at St Maryõs  

ROBOTICS 
St Maryõs are delighted to announce the introduction 

of our Robotics program to our Science and  

Technology Program in Term 3. 

Students can learn a real life programing language, 

and they can apply what they learn as part of a  

professional career.  

Year 6 òCountry Dayó Fundraiser  

raising money for Animal Welfare. 

Caitlyn 

shows 

her skills 

at whip 

cracking. 

Harry and Ashleah meet the 

Brumby foal. 

 

 

Thank you to  

Sebastianõs family 

for the donation 

of books to the  

library. 


